
 

 

  

 

 

Friday, 2nd February 2018 

 

Highways Department 

Culture & Environment Directorate 

London Borough of Camden 

2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square 

London, N1C 4AG 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

NOTICE OF FULL PLANNING APPLICATIONS AT VARIOUS SITES ON THE HIGHWAY – SEE 

ATTACHED SCHEDULE 

  

We are writing to inform you that we seek Full Planning and Express Advertisement 

Consent at the attached sites.  The applications seek permission for the installation of 

InLinkUK from BT Telecommunication equipment. 

 

In accordance with the provisions of Article 13 of the Town and Country Planning 

(Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015, we hereby serve notice on 

you as required.  

 

Should you wish to make representations on these application, please contact the relevant 

planning officer within 21 days from the date of this notice. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Matt Swindles 

InLinkUK 

Matt.swindles@InLinkUK.com 
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